
Ann Machado - 1150 Brighton Ave. - Permit #2014-00478 

Mr. Patel -

I have finished my initial zoning review and at this point I need more information before I can approve the 
permit for zoning.

1. Is Building 200 a one or two story building? If it is a two story building is the change of use on the first floor?

2. I need more clarification on the two apartments.  You label one as GM apartment. Is this apartment for the 
general manager? How is the second apartment going to be used?

3. I understand that you are doing work on building 200. You also submitted roof framing plans for building 100, 
300 and 400. Is this work also part of the permit? What exactly is being done to these roofs? This should be part 
of the project description.

Thank you.

Ann Machado

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709
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